
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Story of the Week 

 

Reminder - Your Child’s Learning Journey  

 

 

 
If you haven’t returned your form for seesaw, then please return it 

as soon as possible. It is to give permission and to agree not to 

share any part of your child’s learning journey. 

This week Nursery have been reading a story called “Mrs Wishy 

Washy.” Nursery enjoyed making the animals muddy and then 

washing them just like Mrs Wishy Washy. Nursery were brilliant at 

retelling and acting out the story too. 

 

This week Nursery have also been learning about the number two. 

They have been finding two farm animals to put on the farm, and 

playing games to help them to recognise what two is. Nursery have 

also been learning to record the number two.  

 
This week was also Mental Health Awareness this week. The theme 

was nature and the environment. To support this Nursery were out 

in their garden to plant strawberries and they also harvested the 

radishes they had grown.  

 

Magical Moments 

 
Please fill in the Magical Moment below and let us know what your child has 

done over the weekend, for example, your child may have learnt to ride a 

bike without stabilizers.  You could also send your Magical Moment using 

Seesaw. We love to read and share them with the class. 

Song of the Week 
 

Baa Baa Black Sheep 
 

 
 

Baa, baa, black sheep 
Have you any wool? 
Yes, sir, yes, sir 
Three bags full 

One for the master 
And one for the dame 
One for the little boy 
Who lives down the lane 

Baa, baa, black sheep 
Have you any wool? 
Yes, sir, yes, sir 
Three bags full 

Baa, baa, black sheep 
Have you any wool? 
Yes, sir, yes, sir 
Three bags full 

One for the master… 
 
 

 

Homework  

We have been working on finding two items from a group of objects. Can 

your child, for example find 2 pieces of lego, 2 dolls or 2 cars?  

 

 

Home Readers 

Please return your Home Reader book on a Thursday. Your child 

will choose a new Home Reader on a Friday. Your child must 

have a bag for the book in order to take the book home.  
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Magical Moments 

Twitter and the Parent App 

It would be great if you could follow us on Twitter. The link to our twitter page is 

@ListerinfN. Also, if you have not got our Parent App please speak to someone at our 

school office to get a link. All school communication will be found on the app. 



 


